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7/22/2020 

Coronavirus Update #10 
1. We continue to hope and pray that you are safe and healthy.  We also continue 

to miss all of you - especially our students! 
2. Our Back-to-School committee has concluded its work in constructing our plan. 
3. I am so thankful to the committee members including teachers, parents, 

students, Fr. Ryan, and seminarian Drew for all their hard work and careful 
consideration of our plan. 

4. Our goal was to release that plan today, however, due to ​VERY RECENT 
developments regarding the Covid 19 pandemic we are expecting new 
guidance from the Catholic Schools Office this week.  

5. Therefore, we will release our Back-to-School plan this Friday, July 24. 
6. We will send out the plan in written form via our Remind text message system, 

will post it on our school website, and will also send out a short video explaining 
the plan.  

7. Thank you all for your patience! 

Ave Crux, Spes Unica! 

Joseph Miller 

Principal 


